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December 29, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Miss Keeling, 
 
Sorry we are not able to attend the event on January 3, 2023. Our support 
for Safer Roads through a Drivers Licenses for All Bill has not wavered. 
Dairy farmers have long worked alongside immigrant communities on our 
farms. Unlicensed and uninsured drivers are not a benefit to our roads’ 
safety, and Drivers Licenses for All will make everyone in Greater 
Minnesota safer. 
 
Please know our support continues for Drivers Licenses for All, we look 
forward to helping you work for its passage in 2023. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
Lucas Sjostrom 


